
 

      May, 2013 Newsletter       

      Time flies when we are having a good time. Thank you to all of our parents 
of graduates for making this school year a success. We will miss you all! 
Parents just a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account 
everytime you refer a family to Wellington Academy. We would also like to 
remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington Academy at a 
appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going 
by 9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can 
have the full benefit of the program.  

     Parents please “NO Cell Phone Use” upon entrance of the building. This is 
your time to learn about your child’s day. Reminder!Wellington doors close at 
6:00pm. Please be here on time, our staff would also like to get home to their 
loved ones.   

      Parents you can also read this newsletter online at              
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

               “May Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

Passport to Travel 

Our Letters for May are: 

“A,E,I,O,U” 

            Our Numbers and Shapes for May are… 

“0-10 & 10-20” 

“Rectangle & Oval” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Black & Green” 
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        “May, 2013” 
 

 * Mothers Day Festivities… 

 
Dev. 3A… May 10, 2013 @ 
                  3:30pm. 
Dev. 3B…May 10, 2013 @ 
                  4:00pm. 
Dev. VPK…May 10, 2013 @ 
                 11:30am. 

     *VPK Graduation…  

  When… Thursday/ May 16, 2013 
   
  Where… Port Malabar  
          Elementary School 
 
  Time… 7:00pm.-8:00pm. 
 
Last Day of VPK… May 17, 2013 
 
Wellington Academy will be 

“CLOSED” May 27, 2013 in 

Observance of Memorial Day 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students and staff members in May’ 2013… 

                                               
 
     Zach Viegas…5/2                              Aidan Walker…5/23 
     Trevion Martinez…5/4                      Lorena Luna…5/26 
     Keely Keen…5/7                                           
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        Infant News 

 

                

   Hello everyone and welcome! We are happy 
to report that Grant is now walking and he is keeping up 
with Bastian. Mr. Zack is standing on his own and soon will 
be right behind Grant and Bastian. Alexis and Kellan are 
enjoying the jumper. Keely is now also taking steps. Logan 
is walking with the help of the push toys. Goodness time 
sure flies!  Neymar is enjoying Tummy time and watching 
his friends.               
                                  Thank you, 
                      Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 
 
                        

      
Development 1’s News 

  

              

           Development 2’s News 
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    It’s May! This month the toddlers will explore 
different ways of transportation; cars, trucks, 
school buses, airplanes, trains and boats. Fun times 
are coming. Parents please make sure your child’s 
cubby has a change of clothes appropriate for the 
warmer days ahead. 
     We would like to welcome Angelina and 
Bastian to our class. She should fit right in with our 
happy, talking and fun toddler class. Let the fun 
learning begin. 
 
 
                     Thank you,  
           Ms. Bonnie, Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                      

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

  April showers brought May flowers and lots of new 
adventures with our friends. We will be exploring different foods 
and ways of travel, so turn on your engines and buckle up it’s going 
to be a bumpy ride.  
     Parents please make sure to check your child’s file and cubby on 
a daily basis. The weather is beginning to get warmer so please 
check that your child has appropriate change of clothes.  
                             Thank you,  
                                 Mrs. Karen & Ms. Tiffany 
                                         

 

      

      May is here with a cheer, and bringing with it a new theme Passports 
to Travel. We are going to have a blast exploring different countries. Flying and 
sailing into our activities, and having fun creating new and exciting art.  We want 
to thank all of our parent who continue to support us on our acooking activities. 
The children really enjoy trying new foods. As our weather changes from sun to 
rain and in between, please remember to keep extra change of clothes in cubbies. 
    Also please remember not to leave plastic bags in your child’s cubby, and there 
is no food or drinks allowed in the classroom. We are looking forward to 
spending another great month with your child. 
                                    Thank you, 
                                Mrs. Cherrie & Mrs. Janell 
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             Developmental 3B’s News  

 

 Guess What?? May is here and we have fun activities 
planned. Our theme is “Passport to Travel” and we will be 
exploring on different ways of getting from one state to another. 
Discussing our culture and flag, and tasting some yummy treats 
from different cultures as well. 
    Parents please check our parent information board on Mothers 
day and graduation dates and times, and any other activities 
planned.  Reminder to all the space in our cubby is limited, so 
please label  a small blanket, crib sheet and weather appropriate 
change of clothes this is sufficient and all needed in the cubby.  
      
      Congratulations Ms.Devi on Employee of the Month!!!! 
 
                                       Thank you,    
                                Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
                          

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

  This months theme is Passport to Travel. We will be 
talking about different countries and their customs and how they might 
travel. One of the fun ways we will be introducing this theme to the 
class is a cultural test taste. 
We are asking all 3-B students to bring in a food item centered around 
their  cultural backround. Also we are asking for photos of them on 
their traveling adventures. We hope you have lots of fun looking up old 
family recipes and photos. 
Reminder Show & Tell is every Friday theme related items only. Now 
let’s get started with all the fun. 
               
 
                                   Thank you,  
                          Ms. Brandi & Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


